November 30, 2020

Dear Faculty and Academic Affairs Staff,

As this fall semester draws to a close and we start thinking about the holiday break, it is fitting that we reflect on the past semester and on the challenges that we faced and met. It has been a difficult semester for many of us. The change in our normal modes of teaching, the extra stress of trying to engage students who are disappointed that they cannot have their regular college classroom experience and normal activities, and the changes we have had to make in our

Christine W. Curtis Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs